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PLEASE REGISTER BY FEBRUARY 10, 2013 

 

INVITATION AND CALL FOR PAPERS 

 

Dear SFB/TR 15 members: 

We would like to invite you to register for participation at the first internal conference of the year 2013 

in Bonn. The conference starts on Wednesday, April 17 (in the afternoon) and ends on Friday, April 

19 (after lunch time). Conference venue is the Gustav-Stresemann-Institut. Information on directions 

can be found here: www.gsi-bonn.de/en/kontakt/anreise/index.htm. 

Please confirm your participation by sending an e-mail to pmertens@uni-bonn.de by February 10 the 

latest. If you would like to present a paper at the conference, please submit title, abstract, and if 

possible an electronic version (PDF) of the paper. Especially young researchers are invited to submit 

their research. 

Expenses 

Board and lodging is taken care of. Travel expenses will be reimbursed by the local nodes. 

 

For any question, please feel free to contact: 

Silke Kinzig (skinzig@uni-bonn.de) or  

Pamela Mertens (pmertens@uni-bonn.de), phone 0228/73-7931. 


